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Can the 'Naughty Nurse' and Modern Workplace Coexist?

News

10.17.13


Chicago Partner Steve Miller was quoted on SHRM.org in an article posted on October 17 about

Halloween office parties and costumes entitled, "Can the ‘Naughty Nurse’ and Modern Workplace

Coexist?"

Steve noted that HR managers may need to move beyond the standard of “using good taste and

judgment,” because people interpret that differently.

Steve said that, “providing examples of costumes that routinely offend people is a better approach.”

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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